
PREFACE

The International Security Research and Outreach Programme (ISROP) commissionned a report to briefly take
stock of existing multilateral and regional funds related to small arms and light weapons ( SALW) and describing
their mechanisms. This paper also address the scope and scale of SALW-related activities supported by the
government of Canada.

The Department of Foreign Affairs and International Trade wishes to acknowledge the work performed under
contract through the International Security Research and Outreach Programme in preparation of this report by the
author and principal investigator: Dr. Andrew Latham, in collaboration with Tyler Beckelman, Beth Neitzel, and
Anita Girdhari.

The views expressed in this report are those of the principal investigator and his collaborators, and do not
necessarily reflect the views or positions of the Department of Foreign Affairs and International Trade or the
Government of Canada. All the data were collected before March 2002. Therefore, this report describes the
situation at that time and does not represent the full account of the existing multilateral funds related to small anns
and light weapons.

Department of Foreign Affairs and International Trade
June 2002


